
Friday, May 29th 2020 

Dear Maple Class,  

Hello everyone! I hope that you have all been enjoying the half term and making the most of 

this amazing sunshine that seems to want to carry on! 

I enjoyed the bank holiday weekend and I went for another walk on Leith Hill. The views were 

lovely and the rhododendron flowers looked beautiful.  

                  

There are so many bees in my garden at the moment. You can hear a loud buzzing all day! Can 

you spot the bees in the pictures I took below? You might need to look carefully! 

 

The seedlings are doing well. You can see that the chilli pepper plant (on the left) has grown 

taller than the basil but both of them have got more leaves now. I will take some pots into 

school next week so that we can watch them continue to grow.  

I know that some of you will be back at school soon. I am going in to 

get things ready with the other teachers before you arrive. It will 

feel different from what we are used to as some of you will be in our 

usual classroom and some will be in a different one. We will get used 

to working in a different way and the teachers have spent a lot of 

time thinking how we can still have lots of fun learning from a 

distance.  If you are not coming back we will still be putting things onto the website for you to 

use from home and you can still use ‘Purple Mash’ and ‘Doodle Maths’.  However, as the 

teachers will be in school, we will not be able to mark the work on ‘Purple Mash’ as often as we 

have been doing. 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.  

Take care. 

Love from Mrs Read x  


